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FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 30, 1910.

WHITEHALL, September 26, 1910.

The King has been pleased to give and grant
unto the under-mentioned gentlemen of the
Imperial Chinese Maritime Customs Service, His
Majesty's Royal licence and authority to accept
and wear Decorations (as stated against their
respective names), conferred upon them by His
Majesty the Emperor of China, in recognition of
valuable services rendered by them :—

Order of the Double Dragon, First Class,
Third Division.

Frederick William Carey, Esq.

Order of the Double Dragon, Third Class,
Third Division.

Cecil Percy Dawson, Esq.

WHITEHALL, September 29, 1910.

The King has been pleased to give and grant
unto Walter England Soulhcott, Esq., His
Majesty's Royal licence and authority to accept
and wear the Insignia of the Third Class of the
Third Division of the Imperial Chinese Order of
the Double Dragon, conferred upon him by His
Majesty the Emperor of China, in recognition of
valuable services rendered by him.

WHITEHALL, September 26, 1910.

The King has been pleased to give and grant
unto Alexander Gordon Ingram, Esq., His
Majesty's Royal licence and authority to accept
and wear the Insignia of the Fifth Class of the-

Imperial Ottoman Order of the Medjidieh, con-
ferred upon him by His Highness the Khedive of
Egypt, authorised by His Imperial Majesty the
Sultan of Turkey, in recognition of- valuable
services rendered by him in the capacity of
Inspector of Police at Alexandria.

DOWNING STREET, September 26, 1910.

The King has been pleased to approve of the
re-appointment of Thomas Summers Baker, Esq.,
to be an Unofficial Member of the Legislative
Council of the Straits Settlements.

WORKMEN'S COMPENSATION ACT, 1906.

The Secretary of State for the Home Depart-
ment has appointed Mr. George A. Berry, M.B.,
C.M., F.E.C.S., Ed., of 31 Drumsheugh Gardens,
Edinburgh, to be one of the Medical Referees
under the Workmen's Compensation Act, 1906,
for the Sheriffdom of the Lothians and Peebles,
with a view to his being employed in ophthalmic
cases which may arise in the Sheriffdom.

Whitehall, 23rd September 1910.

FACTORY DEPARTMENT, HOME OFFICE,

September 22, 1910.

The Chief Inspector of Factories gives notice
that, in consequence of the resignation of Dr.
D. Macdonald, an appointment as Certifying


